
QUESTION TAKEN ON NOTICE 

BUDGET ESTIMATES HEARING: 26-27 MAY 2010 

IMMIGRATION AND CITIZENSHIP PORTFOLIO 

(112) Program : Internal Product 

Senator Barnett asked: 
What changes are underway or planned for graduate recruitment programs? If 
reductions or increases are envisaged please explain including reasons, target 
numbers etc. 

Answer: 

The department’s graduate program runs on calendar years. The 2010 intake was 
25. The 2011 target has not yet been determined but a small increase is likely. 
 
 


